NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION GOMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

000K IK0CK.

120 East Chaco
April 10, 1957

Mr, A, L. Porter

01l Conservation Commission
Box 871

Santa Pe, New Mexico

Re: Skelly 0il Co. #12-C Jicarilla
NW} Section 33-25N-5W

Dear Mr, Porter:

This letter is for the purpose of stating that Skelly Oil Company
discussed the dual completion of the above well with this office
prior to campletion. We are therefore writing to confirm that a
approval was granted., The well will be a gas-gas dual between the
Chacra and Pictured Cliffs Formations,.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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